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Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT XIA 2N7
www.mveirb.nt.ca

From: Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips Fax: 766-7074
Environmental Assessment Phone: 766-7062
Officer
Date: January 30, 2004 Pages: I including this page
To: - CBC RADIO announcement Fax: ('i 210 - 54 40O
CC:

Subject:  Public Service Announcement

NOTES:

Please play the following Public Service announcement up to and until Monday,
February 2, 2004: |

PUBLIC:

Please be advised that there will be a Pre Hearing Conference held for the
Paramount Resources Ltd. Cameron Hills Extension Project at 200 p.m. on
Monday, February 2, 2004. Interested members of the public are welcome to

attend and must pre-register by calling the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact
Review Board at (867) 766-7050.
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